
General Education Committee recommendations – FY 2016-2017 

 

• The committee encourages faculty to emphasize the importance of quantitative 

reasoning, especially in drawing of logical conclusions from numerical answers. 

 

• The committee encourages faculty with classes that require oral presentations, no 

matter what the length, to consider submitting one of those assignments as Public 

Speaking artifacts. 

 

• Due to the growth in the number of artifacts collected, especially for writing and math 

method categories, the committee recommends increasing the number of faculty 

serving on these artifact evaluation teams: 

 

o That we add 3 more faculty to the current 6 faculty who are tasked to assess 

writing artifacts. 

 

o That we add 2 more faculty to the current 4 faculty who are tasked to assess 

math method artifacts. 
 

 

 


